
Together We Can 

Newsletter 
Thursday 22nd March 2018 

����������	
���	��	��
��	����

����

Contact Details 

It is imperative that I have correct email and mobile numbers for you  - please ensure any changes to your details are given to the office as soon as possible.  

Please email admin@leavening.n-yorks.sch.uk with any comments about this newsletter. 

Dates for your Diary �
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A word from Mrs Ray���. 

Finally we are seeing some signs of spring which is wonderful!  
The run up to the Easter holidays is going to be a busy time here at 
Leavening. Tomorrow we are marking Sports Relief and Mr Clarke is 
arranging some different activities that we hope to have on the MUGA 
throughout the day.  
As it  is going to be a sporty day, children may come into school in their 
sports kit tomorrow to mark the occasion! This is not a specific sponsored event, however we do 
hope to raise some money for the good work of Sports Relief, so donations for the charity would be 
more than welcome. Please send them to school with your child. A suggested donation of £1 would 
be great.  

Next week we also have ex-pupil Annie Farrow coming in to do some stop motion animation work 
with some pupils in Oak Trees, as well as the Leavening/Langton rescheduled World Book Day event 
on Wednesday. Children will also have the opportunity to dress up in their World Book Day costumes 
on the last day of term on Thursday. Thursday will also be the day to bring in your decorated hard 
boiled eggs and I look forward to being introduced to the egg rolling world!  

I was ever so proud this week when I attended the debating competition at Ryedale District Council 
Offices with our debating team. All six children  - Elecia, Amber, Eve, Joni, Tabitha and Lily  - spoke 
clearly and knowledgably; it is certainly no mean feat to speak in such a forum and the children did so 
well. Joni and Eve were marvellous at putting their sides of the argument forward and Eve ended up 
being given the title of best girl in the competition. I felt it was a tough call between our two girls. Well 
done to all of you.  

I was very disappointed earlier this week when the cross country at Sand Hutton was cancelled due 
to the ongoing poor weather we have been having. I will be discussing rescheduling the event when I 
meet with the other Howardian Alliance headteachers after Easter.  

Our summer term starts back for the teachers on 16th April and children are back in school on Tues-
day 17th April.  

I  wish you all a very happy Easter and hope that you  have an opportunity to relax and enjoy some 
family time over the holidays.  

Best wishes, 

Rachel Ray 

The next collection is 

on 19th April, bags will 

come out a couple of 

weeks beforehand.  

Attendance by year group to date 
this academic year  -  

Rec      -  88.1% 

Year 1  -  97.9% 

Year 2  - 95.2% 

Year 3  - 98.5% 

Year 4   - 93.8% 

Year 5  -  97.3% 

Year 6  - 95.1% 

Lost Property 

If your child comes home with another child’s jumper/PE kit etc by mistake, please 

return it to school as soon as possible. Some children have PE kit and jumpers miss-

ing this term so please can you check at home for any uniform that may belong to 

someone else. 

Any un-named items not claimed from lost property next term will be donated to the 

collection for Starlight.  

Hen Run 

We are selling our hen run. It is an en-

closed fox-proof metal run with a door, 

currently behind Acorns class. If any-

one would like it they would need to dig 

it out  and remove it themselves  after 

school hours. £50. The Friday Film Exchange 

The next Friday film exchange is this Friday 23rd March at lunchtime. Don’t for-
get to bring along your £1 or 50p and a DVD to swap. Pippa and Lucy Ockenden 
and their dad will be running it this month.  
 

Children will be able to either buy a DVD for £1 or swap one of theirs for one 
of Pippa and Lucy’s for 50p. The next session will be 27th April.  

DVDs must be U or PG rated only and no pirate copies please. 



 Rescheduled Dates 
World book day - Thursday 29th March. LAST DAY OF TERM 
On Thursday 29th March we will be marking world book day; all children 
are invited to come to school dressed up as their favourite book character.  
 
On Wednesday 28th March. 
Conkers will spend the day at Langton and Class 1 (Reception, Year 1 & 2) & 
Class 3 (Year 5 & 6) from Langton will spend the day at Leavening with 
Acorns and Oak Trees classes. (This was postponed from 28th February).  
Teachers across both schools will be planning the activities together and we hope the children will really 
enjoy working with one another.  
Conkers will need a packed lunch on this day. 

MSA Vacancy 
We have a vacancy for an MSA (midday supervisory 
assistant) to start immediately.   
The post would be 5 hours a week (12noon - 1pm 
each day).  
We also require a relief  MSA who could be called 
upon at short notice to cover for absence or sickness. 
The purpose of an MSA is to work alongside all 
members of the staff team to secure a caring and safe 
environment during the midday break.  
Please speak to Mrs Mortimer at Leavening School 
(01653 658313) if you are interested in either of the 
above posts. 

Debating Competition. 
Well done to our debating 
team—Elecia, Amber, Tabitha, 
Lily, Eve and Joni for their 
brilliant performance at the 
District Council Offices yes-
terday. Mrs Marshall and Mrs 
Ray were extremely proud of 
them all, especially Eve, who 
won best girl.  

Sports Relief  Sports Relief  Sports Relief  Sports Relief      

On Friday 23rd On Friday 23rd On Friday 23rd On Friday 23rd 
March our chil-March our chil-March our chil-March our chil-
dren will be partic-dren will be partic-dren will be partic-dren will be partic-
iiiippppaaaattttiiiinnnngggg    iiiinnnn    ssssoooommmmeeee    ffffuuuunnnn    ssssppppoooorrrrttttiiiinnnngggg    aaaaccccttttiiiivvvvi-i-i-i-
ties for Sports Relief. If you would ties for Sports Relief. If you would ties for Sports Relief. If you would ties for Sports Relief. If you would 
like to make a donation to Sports like to make a donation to Sports like to make a donation to Sports like to make a donation to Sports 
Relief please bring them in on Fri-Relief please bring them in on Fri-Relief please bring them in on Fri-Relief please bring them in on Fri-
ddddaaaayyyy....    

Message from North Yorkshire Fire and Rescue Service 
 
Last year North Yorkshire Fire and Rescue Service saw a spike in 
deliberate fires over the Easter holidays and we’d like to see a 
reduction in those numbers this year. 
Parents can help us with this by checking on their children’s plans 
and keeping matches and lighters somewhere that isn’t easily ac-
cessible. 
Deliberately starting fires is against the law, and even small fires 
can endangers lives. Fire spreads quickly and can be unpredicta-
ble. 
If any parents have concerns that their child has a fascination with 
fire they can make a confidential referral to us through our fireset-
ter network by calling (freephone) 0800 074 
0064 or emailing safeguarding@northyorksfire.gov.uk 

FoLS Easter DiscoFoLS Easter DiscoFoLS Easter DiscoFoLS Easter Disco    
Wednesday 28th March Wednesday 28th March Wednesday 28th March Wednesday 28th March     

6.30pm  6.30pm  6.30pm  6.30pm  ----        8pm8pm8pm8pm    

£3.00 per child to include disco, a hotdog, an Easter egg and £3.00 per child to include disco, a hotdog, an Easter egg and £3.00 per child to include disco, a hotdog, an Easter egg and £3.00 per child to include disco, a hotdog, an Easter egg and 
Easter party games. Easter party games. Easter party games. Easter party games.     

Permission forms will be sent out next week.Permission forms will be sent out next week.Permission forms will be sent out next week.Permission forms will be sent out next week.    



The Heritage and Learning Centre, Scampston Conservatory 
 

Spring Fun Day  Friday 13th April 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Let your children enjoy a day full of fun inspired by Spring time. 
They will take part in crafting activities to take home and a nature 

themed walk. 
Our teacher, Liz Wattrus and enthusiastic support staff will be here 
to ensure your youngsters have a wonderful, creative experience. 

 
The Heritage and Learning Centre, Scampston Conservatory 
which is situated within beautiful surroundings, offers a safe 

environment for fun filled days.  
All materials and snacks provided 

Time: 10.00am – 3.00pm 
Cost: £15.00 per child 
Age Range: 5-11yrs 

 
Please bring outdoor clothing (including spares) wellies, pack-up and drinks 

 
Booking is essential 

To book please contact Rachel Maw on 01944 753105 or 
rachel@scampston.co.uk 


